
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE 2023 YEARBOOK STAFF 

 
Dear Parents of All R.P.H.S. Students,  
 
 The 2022/2023 Aerie Yearbook Staff hopes your summer is going well.  
 
 Sales are not limited to the graduating seniors. We would like to see the tradition of each 

student graduating with a collection of four books commemorating each eventful year of 
high school.  

 In order to plan the content of the book, we must have an idea how many books will be 
sold as we start the process. Our goal is to be sure that every interested student orders a 
book before production begins this year…the first week of school. In order to expedite and 
encourage early sales, here is a calendar of book costs for you: 
 

Date Cost of Yearbook 
Now - September 9 $80.00 

September 12 - October 14 $85.00 
October 17 - December 2 $95.00 

 
 The Aerie Yearbook is very excited to announce that you are now able to purchase your 

Yearbook directly online from our book publisher Jostens.  In order to do so, simply go 
to www.jostensyearbooks.com and follow all prompts which will lead you to the Rocky 
Point High School page.  We will also be providing a link from our Rocky Point School District 
website. Simply go to the district website then to the High School page, you will find the 
quick link right above the virtual backpack.  We will no longer accept checks for yearbook 
orders however, the parent and business ads may still be purchased with a personal check.   
 

 Please understand that our publisher requires that all yearbooks be ordered by December 
2, 2022. To keep costs down, we only order the number of books sold by this date! There is 
absolutely no guarantee that there will be any extra books available in June, so we ask you 
to please take the time now to order a book.  

 
 Business owners and parents of graduating seniors interested in purchasing our traditional 

parent ads may also help us by purchasing an ad early this year. We have included the 
parent-ad information and the advertising contract with this letter. The deadline for these 
ads is October 7, 2022. Due to deadlines imposed by the publishing company, we must 
stick to this date, so please make your purchase as early as possible! 

 
Thank you for your time and attention. Hopefully, we will hear from you soon. The earlier we 
get your order, the better our yearbook can be. As always, your help is greatly appreciated. 
          
          Sincerely,                  
                           The 2023 Aerie Staff 


